COPY OF T&TTER RmCwIVED FROM: -

MESSRS CAYZER, IRYINE & CO.LTD., GLASGOV,

22nd.Febry.1915.

Dear Sirs, B 199

We thank you for your letter of the 19th.inst., and note
contents. With referenczs to the Bulkheads on this vessel, we
wish you to arrange them as follows, subject to Lloyd's
approval, The intermediate Bulkhead in No.2 hold to be dispenseg
with, and the intermediate bulkhead between after holds to Dbe
ahifted forward so as to form a deep tank abaft the mngine room,

‘tween deck part of tnis bulkhead being omitted.

Yours faitﬁfUIIY’ {E; 22{};21

Lloyd's Register
Foundation

012148-0121S8- 0142



